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Spring Term 2022 

NSPCC and Online Safety 

The NSPCC has partnered with Ambitious about Autism to bring 

tips, advice and activities specifically top support parents/carers of 

children with SEND and online safety.  

Please visit the website to find out more. 

www.nspcc.org.uk 



 

Further advice... 

Don’t forget our School website has information and links to all the  
websites mentioned and lots more!  

www.curnow.cornwall.sch.uk and click on the ‘parents’ section  
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